
 
 

T-18 Night Gates: What you need to know. 
To improve operations, SSA Terminal 18 will begin offering night gates. To avoid confusion over the next 

month during the implementation of Export Gate Fees (EGF) please review the below details and 
confirm your account is set up for billing purposes. Please reach out to your Allports contact if you have 

any questions. 

 
What Freight? 
Export laden containers, only. 
Export containers arriving via On Dock Rail 
will not be assessed the EGF. 

When? 
T-18 (Seattle) is currently operating Night 
Gates. Night Gates began on Monday, July 
1, 2019. 
Night Gate Fees will be assessed beginning 
Monday, August 5th, 2019. 

How Much? 
The Night Gate Fee (EGF- Export Gate Fee) 
will be $38.00 per export laden container.  

How Am I Billed? 
Billing will currently be handled through 
T18gatefee@SSAMarine.com. The billing 
process will be as follows: 

• Be sure you, as the Shipper, have a 
Customer Billing Information form on 
file with T-18. If not, please complete 
the form attached and return to 
T18GateFee@SSAMarine.com.  
 

• Invoices will be sent to the Shipper on 
the ocean export booking.  
 

• If the shipper does not show on the 
booking, the trucker will be billed. 

 Allports Forwarding Inc. ● 5933 NE Win Sivers Drive, Suite 301 ● Portland, OR 97220-9101 
FMC-3132NF 

P / 503.242.1201  F / 503.242.1712  W / www.allports.com 
 

https://gallery.mailchimp.com/7efad3aaeaa969258eb09e062/files/d85ae7ea-3739-4e45-b59c-f2822074415c/T_18_Gate_Fee_Billing_Form.pdf
mailto:T18GateFee@SSAMarine.com?subject=Gate%20Fee%20Customer%20Billing%20Form
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